

Friday 19th September 2025 Dear Parents and Carers,

What a great week we've had! I wanted to take a moment to share some updates and highlights from our school.

First, a big thank you to all the families who attended our Meet the Teacher event. We hope you found the session useful and gained insights into your children's learning journey this term.

Our pupils have been absolutely fantastic this week. We've dedicated significant time to establishing clear routines and expectations, which has resulted in excellent behaviour across the school. It's been wonderful to see our pupils settling into their new classes with such positivity.

I'm excited to invite you to an upcoming event. On Tuesday 23rd September, we're hosting a Coffee Morning focused on phonics. Come along, enjoy a cup of tea and a biscuit, and learn more about how we teach this crucial skill to our pupils.

We're also looking forward to celebrating European Day of Languages on Friday 26th September. It will be a fantastic opportunity for our pupils to explore and appreciate different languages and cultures.

For those wanting to stay updated with our school calendar, please visit our website: https://www.stthomasceacademy.school/calendar/?calid=1,2&pid=95&viewid=1

You'll find all the latest events and important dates there.

Warmest regards, Miss Williams Head of School

St Thomas CofE Primary

Great Colmore Street, Birmingham, B15 2AT www.stthomasceacademy.school

